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Al Majal Updates 
 

 
Al Majal Hosts an Event for Basra’s Children Orchestra at Al Majal Business Park - 
Burjessia  
 
Al Majal had the pleasure of hosting an afternoon with Basra’s Children Orchestra at the Al Majal Business 

Park - Burjessia (AMBP). The event took place during part of our company team retreat, starting with an 

amazing performance by the Orchestra, and followed by a dinner at Al Majal Bean.   



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This initiative comes out of our belief in the role that performing arts has in preserving and promoting Basra’s 

cultural scene. Al Majal is also extremely proud to have sponsored the new premises for Basrah’s Children 

Orchestra, providing participating children with a safe haven and a positive environment where they can 

hone their talents and hopefully thrive through music.  
 

 
 

Get in Touch 

For any inquiries, contact us at info@almajalenergy.com  
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